SERIES 400 – STUDENTS

Student Rights and Responsibilities – 440

Student Pictures on the School District's Web-site, Facebook, School Newsletters and Area Newspapers (443.6)

The Norwalk-Ontario-Wilton School District is always looking to celebrate student learning. There are times that the school district will post student photographs on school produced media sites. These sites are mainly, but not limited to:

- > School District Web-site.
- Elementary and Jr. & Sr. High Facebook Pages.
- > School Newsletters.

As of the adoption date of this policy, anytime the school district posts a student's picture on school produced media sites, the district has the authority to publish a student's photograph while using the student's first name under the picture as a caption unless the child's parent(s) have provided the district with written notification that their child's photograph cannot be published.

If the School District distributes a photo to any area newspaper for publication in the paper or the paper's web-site, the student's full name will be used with the photograph unless the child's parent(s) have provided the district with written notification that their child's photograph cannot be published.

Approved: January 14, 2013

Revised: July 16, 2018

September 20, 2021